
 

7th March 2022  
 
 
 
 
Dear Students 
 
Sixth Form Leavers’ Prom – Friday 8th July 2022 
 
As you may be aware, it is tradition at Etone College to hold a Prom once the A Level 
examinations are completed. We intend to hold this year’s Prom at Oakridge Golf Club, 
Nuneaton, CV10 9PH on Friday 8th July 2022 from 7.30pm until midnight. 
 
The Prom is always an excellent opportunity to celebrate the end of a successful era at College 
for Year 13 students.  
 
The cost of the evening will be £25 per student and this will include a buffet, followed by some 
brief speeches, prizes and entertainment. Students are expected to make their own transport 
arrangements to and from the venue. 
 
If you would like to attend the Prom, please pay a deposit of £15 via your Wisepay 
account by Friday 1st April 2022 and return the reply slip below to Sixth Form reception. 
The remainder of the balance will need to be paid by Monday 2nd May 2022. 
 
The decision as to who can or cannot attend the Prom rests finally with the Headteacher. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 

 
Sixth Form Prom – Friday 8th July 2022 

 
 
Student’s name: ………………………………………..  Form:  …………………. 
 
I confirm that I have paid the required £15 deposit via Wisepay and understand that the 
remaining balance is due by 2nd May 2022. 
 
 
Special dietary requirements:  …………………………………………………………... 
 
 
Student signature:  …..…………..………………………  Date: ………………….... 

 


